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XO €ommunications 

105 Molloy Street 
Nashville, TN 37201 
USA 

August 13,2001 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 S h v a r d  Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Attn: Fiscal Services 

i 

RE: Docket No. 01 1014-T1 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Attached is the 200 1 Inter-Exchange Conipany Regulatory Assessment Fee 
Return for XO Florida, Inc. (TJT12). XO Florida, Inc. had reported all intrastate 
revenues in its ALEC Regulatory Assessment Fee, and thus, no separate IXC filing was 
made. Per my conversation with Paula Mer, of the Florida Public Service Commission 
(“Florida PSC”) on August 7, 2001, XO Florida, Inc. is submitting the Inter-Exchange 
Company Regulatory Assessment Fee Return (TJl12), indicating a $50.00 minimum fee, 
as well as $12.50 penalty fee, and $3.50 interest, totaling $66.00. XO Florida, Inc.’s 
ALEC Regulatory Assessment Fee filing, that includes all intrastate revenue for XO 
Florida, Inc., is currently being reviewed by the Florida PSC’s Division of Competitive 
Services, and any changes deemed appropriate by the Commission will be made to the 
ALEC (TX 205) form, including changes, if any, to intrastate toll revenue. 

XO regrets the “mix up” and tardiness of the filing of the Inter-Exchange 
Company Regulatory Assessment Fee Return (TJ112), and I personally apologize for any 
confusion created as a result. If you have any other questions, comments, or concerns, 
please feel free to contact me. I can be reached at (615) 777-7700. 

Vice President xegional Regulatory Counsel 

www.xo.com 



August 28,200 1 

Ms. Cheryl Espinoza 
XO Communications 
105 Molloy Street, Suite 300 
Nashville, TN 37201 
Fax #615-345-1564 

Dear Ms. Espinoza: 

The problem encountered with the August 20 shipment to Florida Public Service 
Commission in Tallahassee, FL on package tracking number 79 16401 11 883 has been 
brought to my attention. 

Please accept my sincerest apology for the inconvenience caused by the loss of this 
shipment. According to our records the package was tendered in Nashville on August 20, 
and was forwarded to our Memphis sort facility. Unfortunately, we are unable to provide 
hrther package status information or proof of delivery information for this item. 

A trace has been initiated on this shipment under control number 0824030523 and is 
currently ongoing. Thus far, all attempts made by ow tracing representatives to locate 
the shpment have been unsuccessful. They will notify you of firther developments as 
they occur. 

Should you need to contact us with fbrther questions or concerns regarding this shipment, 
please call our toll-free customer service number, 1-800-463-3339, and reference the 
control number. A FedEx Customer Service Representative will be happy to assist you. 

Sincerely, 

Margaret E. Boyle 
Customer Relations Department 

meb/95 89 5 


